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2 May 2025 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re: Appointment of a new Headteacher at THS 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As Chair of the interim Governing Body at THS, I am pleased to inform you that the Governors, working in 

conjunction with the Blackdown Education Partnership, have appointed Miss N Lewis as the next 

Headteacher of Tiverton High School. Miss Lewis is currently Head of School at West Exe School, Exeter, and 

will be joining us from 1st September.  

 

We have every confidence that she will lead the school with drive and determination and will continue to 

build on the progress at THS since December. I know she is looking forward to meeting and working with you 

all. 

 

For your information a new Interim Governing Body has been formed by Devon County Council, chaired by 

myself, and consisting of Sue Madgwick, Cathy Noble, John Roberts, Deborah Wigginton, Max Graesser, Sue 

Brewer and Caroline Buckley. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr J Porteous 
Chair of Governors 
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